

TNP-TEAP TIME STORY



THE GREEN HOUSE

The beauty of nature



WE ARE HAPPY TO SHARE WE INAUGURATED AND BLESSED THE NEW, BEAUTIFUL AND MODERN LNP TNP GREENHOUSE DONATED BY THE BUREAU OF PLANT INDUSTRY. THIS WAS MADE POSSIBLE THRU THE EFFORTS OF NET JC, LED ESPECIALLY BY KUYA POPOY JUICO. IT WAS INSTALLED AT ONE CORNER OF LNP CENTER, TO BE MANAGED BY TNP USUSAN OF THE CENTRAL SECTOR. WE LOOK FORWARD TO THE SUCCESS OF THIS PILOT SO IT CAN DUPLICATED IN OTHER TNP AREAS. ALSO, IT IS DESIGNED TO SERVE PAMAYANANG DIEGO SILANG COMMUNITY AS PART OF OUR COMMITMENT AT THE LNP CENTER.





A UNIQUE WAY TO HELP TEAP

Power couple, **Bong and Rina Manuel** from South Sector, celebrated their 25th Silver Wedding Anniversary last January 2024. TEAP has been very blessed to be the recipient of their wedding presents from friends, brothers and sisters in community. **And Io and behold, they raised P100,000!** Thank you, Bong and Rina for your unique and loving way to help TEAP. Happy Silver Wedding Anniversary! More power to both of you!

DONATE & VOLUNTEER <<<

For this School Year 2023-2024, the TEAP Scholars number 670. Financial sponsors have covered 70%, and we are still looking to fill-in the gaps. If you are moved to volunteer as a Gabay-aral Sponsor, we welcome you to be our partner to help our brethren in the 16 sites of Tahanan ng Panginoon within Metro Manila and Pampanga. Contact persons are below.

Dave O'Connor: (0977) 077 5916; daveoconnor313@gmail.com Arcie Dreu: viber (0976) 121 6160; teapgaa@gmail.com



UR DONATION MAKES A DES DIFFERENCE

MAKE YOUR DEPOSIT FOR THE TEAP SCHOLARS TODAY.
TEAP BANK ACCOUNTS:



HE PHILIPPINE FOUNDATION OF TAHANAN NG PANGINOON, INC.

> BPI ACCOUNT # 9961 0015 25 ETROBANK 257 7 257806983

MENTOR-MENTEE MEET-UP GOES SPORTS

NS1 & NS2 - TNP YOUTH FELLOWSHIP

The TEAP Scholars from TNP Della Strada had the chance to meet and fellowship with their respective Mentors in fun-filled SPORTY activities. The half-day was filled with orientation, worship, breakfast, getting to know, sport games and selfies. How did they get to know each other? They talked about their favorite animal, favorite breakfast, favorite Bible character, something learned, and their goals for the next 3 months. Whew! Going deeper and making it more memorable!



Thank you, Arnel Virtucio (NS1B District Champion) for making this meet-up event possible. You're the man!









NS2 GABAY-ARAL ORIENTATION AND FELLOWSHIP

Tonton Jamias, NS2 MOC Head, conducted an orientation and fellowship for TNP Nativity and Sacred Heart parents, TEAP scholars and their respective mentors. It was an enlightening session and at the same time a good hook up activity to start the mentor-mentee relationship. Enjoy and God bless!











MORE MEET-UP TIPS

MENTORING CAN BE DONE VIRTUALLY OR F2F

Time spent, food treats and stories in a face to face meet-up can be an endearing love offering to the Lord. A 3-minute video call to your mentee can lighten up their worried mood because of school projects and exam preparations.

MENTORING CAN BE DONE INDIVIDUALLY OR BY GROUP

Meeting your mentee can be done individually or it can include your men's and women's group. INVOLVE them! Encounter and experience! Who knows, everyone in the group may soon have their own TEAP scholar to mentor.

MENTORING CAN BE DONE ONCE A MONTH

It's not too demanding for your busy schedule at work, family, community and the many roles you play. Roughly, 12 times a year-not bad at all!





YOUTH PRAYER MEETINGS

Clinicville



Cogeo



The good thing about YOUTH PRAYER MEETINGS - the youth are able to plan, execute and implement their ideas on their own (with TNP Head guidance). They choose the topic or activity and lead the worship and prayer meeting. They get the chance to be the speaker and serve in different capacities - music ministry, food and set-up. An ongoing ON-THE-JOB TRAINING of DISCIPLES! Way to go, our dear youth! Keep it up!



DID YOU KNOW? TNP TPWT

TULONG PARA SA WALANG TAHANAN is one of the compassion expressions of Tahanan ng Panginoon: feeding those who have nothing because of different life's circumstances. It started in December 2020 and is currently feeding 500 persons, 3 times a week. Recently, the GT Foundation donated 1M for TPWT in support of their advocacy. The team started to conduct a Christian Life Program (Basic Christian Teachings) to the recipients. THE MEN behind these efforts - ROGIE Singson and RENE Alimbuyuguen. God bless, R&R brothers and team!















